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Goering, Darlene, NMENV

From: Goering, Darlene, NMENV ” SZUM (J ,I?D" @Ol (@, C€>

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2006 11:04 AM
To: 'Enz, Robert D.’
Subject: RE: STATUS OF MATCON CORE TESTING

BEab,

The August 15, 2006 letter that you reference from David Gregory states that the results of the MatCon and infiltration layer test
pads will be submitted when the work is completed in the August-September timeframe. Because the work has not been
completed, the results can not be submitted. Per our phone conversation, you anticipate submitting the results at the end of
Clecember. A letter requesting additional time is not needed. However, in the future, please keep me informed sooner if you
expect delays in future deliverables.

Carlene

From: Enz, Robert D. [mailto:REnz@doeal.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2006 9:51 AM

To: Goering, Darlene, NMENV

Cc: Gregory, David R.

Subject: FW: STATUS OF MATCON CORE TESTING

Carlene,

Per David Gregory’s Aug 15 letter to James Bearzi, DOE promised to submit MatCon and infiltration layer test pads results to
NMED in the August-September timeframe. On September 1, | hand delivered the infiltration layer test pad results to NMED. |
had hoped to deliver the MatCon results by the end of September, but still don't have results as discussed in North Wind's (i.e.,
John Keck) e-mail below. Do | need to write a letter to Bearzi, for David Gregory's signature, asking permission to deliver the
MatCon test pad results three months later than originally promised?

Status on the Airport Landfill;

o MatCon finished on Oct 31. Some small cold patches completed to correct bird baths next to the hangar pads.

e North Slope finalized (i.e., seeded and matted) on Nov 17.

e Retention Wall #1 (concrete) is about 70% done, but we have three more concrete pours scheduled (one on Nov 21 and
two more after Thanksgiving).

e Storm Water drain system nearing completion.

o Retention Wall #2 (MSE) to be installed after Thanksgiving.

e East Slope to be finalized in Jan.

From: John Keck [mailto:jkeck@northwind-inc.com]

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2006 9:13 AM

To: Enz, Robert D.

Cc: Douglas Jorgensen; Stephen Matier; Steven D. Edwards
Subject: STATUS OF MATCON CORE TESTING

Bob as we discussed last week, we expect to complete the MatCon core permeability testing by the end of December. Testing
cores at these very low permeabilities requires some adjustment of the test method to avoid flow along the sidewalls of the test
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cylinders, and we are currently working with the lab on this. Additionally, the lower the permeability, the longer the test takes. We
expect to submit the MatCon testing report to you by 12/27/06 for submittal to NMED by 12/29/06. Please reply or call if you have
questions, thanks.

John F. Keck, P.E.

North Wind, Inc.

1425 Higham St.

Idaho Falls, ID 83402
jkeck@northwind-inc.com
208-557-7831 (office)
208-241-3447 (cell)
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